
Be on time for our next meeting on Saturday, April 17, beginning at 9:30 a.m. 
in the Landrum building, room 110.  We’ll go over to Campus Recreation to 
see a circus show followed by learning some circus moves that relate to keep-
ing your academic/leadership/personal life in balance.  It will be a fun learn-
ing experience.  The meeting will end at 11:30 a.m. back in Landrum. 
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SUMMER COMPONENT UPDATE: 

Summer Orientation will be for summer participants and one parent/

guardian in Landrum 110 on Saturday, May 15, 9:30—11:30 a.m. 

Sophomores are expected to participate in the summer component.  We also 

have a number of juniors thinking about returning for this summer. 

It will begin with an independent study on Monday, June 7.  The week of 

June 14, classes will be online in the mornings. 

Students will move to the NKU campus on Sunday, June 20.  They’ll go home  

on Fridays 3:30—6 p.m. and return on Sundays 8—10 p.m.  The final day will 

be Friday, July 16 when students move out.  We will have more information 

about the summer in the next few weeks. 

Parents of summer participants—Please schedule vacations for after July 16. 
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M A R C H  20— T E A M  D A Y  A D A P T S  F O R  A  B L A S T  

We were glad to see so many of our participants for Team Day.  Thanks to Savannah for assisting with offici-

ating and refereeing.  We had four teams playing each other in volleyball and board games on March 20 

with social distancing.  Team 3 emerged the winners.  They were Cheyenne Woodruff, Haylee Taylor, 

Vanessa Paxtle, Josh Brummett, Kennedy Detwiler, Juan Calderon.  Good Job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Team 3 Wins the Day! 

FIRST SEMESTER HONOR ROLL: 

Though it’s been a very peculiar year, our participants have worked to keep up their grades.  The first      

semester saw these students earn Straight As:  Hannah Brock, Juan Calderon, Addyson Crouch, Kennedy 

Detwiler, Sarah Lawrence, Brooklyn Rice, Brooke Steffen. 

 

We’re proud of you—Kennedy, Sarah, Addy, Juan 



This month the spotlight is on Simon Kenton  

senior, Sarah Lawrence.  Sarah is a gifted artist 

and recently won a Silver Award in the Scholastic 

art contest.  In addition to her artistic ability,    

Sarah has a great sense of humor.  Let’s find out 

more about her. 

If I had an extra $50, I’d . . . go straight to Ameri-

can Eagle. 

I’ve been known to consume large quantities of . .  

cheese. 

I feel I’ve really accomplished something when . . . 

I smile. 

Three things I want to do in my life are:  1. Travel 

the world. 2.  Graduate college.  3. Become presi-

dent. 

A quality I most admire in other people and why 

is . . . humor, because I like to laugh. 
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STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 

V o l u m e  3 1 ,  I s s u e  1 4   

A positive influence in my life and why has been . . . 

Levi.  He has such an encouraging attitude. 

One thing I’d like to figure out about myself is . . . 

why can’t I spell. 

The thing I’m most proud of is . . . my academic   

accomplishment. 

 

 

 

A/B HONOR ROLL: 

The following students were on the A/B Honor Roll:  Brianna Aguilar, Kyissa Baccus, Jadyn 

Cruz, Jacyn Harvill-Greene, Alyssa Harper, Lacey Herald, Kali Lanter, Brianna Linkugel, Ajada 

Nelson, Vanessa Paxtle, Shelby Powell, Isabella Ruiz, William Stickley, Landen Tomlin, Tiffany 

Turner, Jasmine Walker, Saki Zapote. 

 

Way to go - William, Alyssa, Jasmine, Kali, Lacey, Vanessa, 

Brianna, Saki. 



 

Upward Bound 

421 Johns Hill Road 

Highland Heights, KY  41099 

1. If anyone is interested in either the Public Speaking Class or the Intro to Psychology class this 

summer, text Judy at 859-760-0853 by April 16.  This would be an online class (the tuition will 

be paid by Upward Bound) which will begin on June 28 and end on August 13. 

2. The Upward Bound Senior Dinner will be at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, May 4, at Brio’s which is at the 

Levee in Newport.  This dinner is for students only.  We will text all seniors a reminder as we 

will need the seniors to indicate if they plan to attend.  Please check the date and make           

arrangements to have the evening off from work.  We look forward to this last gathering of our 

senior group. 
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